
March 14 and 15 2016
March 14: Education Session - InterContinental Saint Paul Riverfront

March 15: Legislators Meetings and Action - Capitol Complex and 
State Office Building

Minnesota Nurses 
Day on the Hill

Your voice at the Capitol can save lives. Everyone in the health care industry – 
from insurance companies, hospitals, and pharmaceutical companies – is at the Capitol.

But WE are the only ones who will advocate for nurses and for our patients.

•   Visit your legislators and build a relationship as their resource on nursing and   
 health care issues.
•   Protect the nursing practice from legislation that threatens the independence   
 and authority of our profession.

For more info or to sign up, contact, Jackie O’Shea 
at 651-414-2857 or Jackie.O’Shea @mnnurses.org.

Please Note: Day on the Hill will be held at the usual spot but The Crown Plaza has changed its name 
and is now called; InterContinental Saint Paul Riverfront.

Please Note: Day on the Hill will be held at the usual spot, but The Crowne Plaza has 
changed its name and is now called; InterContinental Saint Paul Riverfront.

2017 Minnesota Nurses Day on the Hill
Monday, February 13 
4:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.
Tuesday, February 14
8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Intercontinental St. Paul Riverfront Hotel

11 E. Kellogg Blvd. • St. Paul, MN • 55101

Your voice at the Capitol can save lives. Join us to defend our profession against the 
Nurse Compact and Right-to-Work, and to stand up for Safe Staffing, Workplace Safety and 

other nurse and patient priorities!

For more information and to sign-up online, go to the Member Center at
 mymna.mnnurses.org/ 


